SAVITRIBAI PHULE PUNE UNIVERSITY
DEPARTMENT OF COMMERCE & RESEARCH CENTRE

NOTICE FOR SUPERVISORS

A workshop on research inputs for research supervisors is scheduled on
25t August, 2014 (Monday) at 01.30 p.m. in Department of Commerce &
Research Center, University of Pune.

The research supervisors in the faculty of commerce are requested to attend
the same.

The workshop shall have two technical sessions & on interactive session.
All the participant supervisors shall be given a certificate of participation.
No TA/DA shall be given to the participants.

Kindly remain present.
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Dr. Sanjéy Kaptan
Prof. & Head



